
www.thestop.org/makechange

Frequently Asked Questions
1. �Can I get a charitable tax receipt for my donations? 

Absolutely. The Stop Community Food Centre is a registered charity, so all donations of $20 or more are 
eligible for a charitable tax receipt. All we need is your full name and mailing address (and the full name and 
mailing address of each participant who donates $20 or more).

2. �Do we have to run the Make LUNCH. Make CHANGE. Campaign during a 
specific time period? 
No, your support is always welcome. We are encouraging campaign participation during the week of 
December 8-15 to coincide with Human Rights Day on December 10th, but please run the campaign during 
any time that works for you and your organization or school.

3. �Where does the money go? 
All funds raised will support The Stop’s Drop-in meal program, which provides hot, nutritious meals, five 
days a week, to people who might not have access to healthy food that day. We ensure that all of our Drop-
in meals are as nutritious as possible, focusing on whole grains, fresh vegetables, and protein. Every Drop-
in meal costs $5 to serve – that means your donation of $50 for a week of lunches helps us provide 10 Drop-
in meals.

4. �How can I find out more about The Stop? 
You can visit our website (www.thestop.org), and follow us on Twitter & Instagram (@thestopcfc) and on 
Facebook (Facebook.com/TheStopCFC). We’d love to hear from you, so please feel free to contact our Events 
and Corporate Fundraising Coordinator Cara Goodman at 416-652-7867 ext. 222 or cara@thestop.org.

5. �Who can get involved in Make LUNCH. Make CHANGE.? 
Everyone! Companies, schools, faith groups – anyone who wants to support us in fighting hunger and 
poverty in Toronto!


